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It was very nice to participate at the Planning Commission meeting on July 23rd 2019 at the
City Hall.

With my wife Jesica we are business owners and tenants in a downtown San Mateo building
and we are home owners just three blocks away in Downtown as well.

Since we can relate so closely to both perspectives as renters and owners we are interested in
all the developments and studies that will shape the San Mateo General Plan Update to
improve the city where we live and work everyday.

We are working very hard to bring more dance, art and culture to our beloved city and to make
it even more vibrant and fun.

We want to specially thank Julia Klein, the Principal Planner for her comprehensive and
professional presentation and for taking the time to respond in such a detailed way to all my
questions about Downtown as a study area for the plan.

It was wonderful to hear neighbors and officials at the meeting debating ideas with honesty
and passion.

Also it was very moving to witness the commendation of Dianne Whitaker for her
Outstanding Service to the City of San Mateo as Planning Commissioner.

Sincerely,

Gustavo and Jesica Hornos
Motion Arts Center
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